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Briefing Note: Community Planning Partnership Management Committee 

Update  

 

This briefing relates to the meeting of the Community Planning Partnership (CPP) 

Management Committee which was held on 

/council-and-government/community-planning-partnership
/council-and-government/community-planning-partnership


https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=rz_HRigfQBA
/cpp-climate-change
https://www.climateassembly.scot/


 

 

https://youtu.be/fhICuACmh9g
mailto:Shona.barton@argyll-bute.gov.uk

